. Pagel

From: Karen Davidson
To: Martyn Orchard
Date: 09/12/2010 13:14
Subject: Delegation request

Unison, GMB and Unite would like to request that a delegation be allowed to address the full council on 15th December with
regard to the options being considered for budget savings.

regards

karen

Please note changed email address
karedavidson@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Karen Davidson
Branch Secretary
Unison

have a lock at hitp://aberdeencityunison.blogspot.com/ for latest unison info
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